
Dear Valued Team Members, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing a safe and clean shopping environment, we are 

implementing updated cleanliness procedures effective immediately. 

New Cleanliness Procedures: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning high-touch areas, including carts, checkout counters, and 

door handles. 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be placed at all entrances and throughout the store. 

• All team members are required to wear masks during their shifts. 

• Daily health screenings for all staff before the start of their shifts. 

• Regular training sessions on hygiene best practices for all employees. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these new procedures. Together, we can ensure a 

safe shopping experience for our customers and a healthy work environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued dedication. 

Sincerely, 

Management Team 


